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     Paul M. Roberts 
       Chief of Police 
 
 
       June 6, 2011 
 
Chief’s Update 
 
Our Police Department continues to see a steady flow of cases for our officers to 
investigate and resolve. 
 
The most recent events involve two home burglaries that have occurred, one on River 
Road the other on Dodge Road.  Both homes were broken into and personal property was 
removed without permission. 
 
We continue to get calls reporting frauds and scams.   In addition to the usual lottery 
winnings, etc., a resident recently called me to report that his car was advertised for sale 
on the web, included photographs.  The problem was that the car isn’t for sale and was 
sitting his driveway. Please be careful and alert to frauds and con’s.  
 
Our agency also needs your help.  We need your eyes and ears to help keep our 
community safe.  If something doesn’t look right, please contact our office; and we will 
dispatch an officer to investigate. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Paul M. Roberts 
Chief 

 

Plainfield Police Department 
PO Box 380, 110 Main Street, 

Plainfield, New Hampshire 03770 
Phone 603-469-3344        Fax 603-469-3343 


